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Springtime at Adulam

We have had a busy spring here at Adulam Ministries. In
March, a group of 20 people from Jacksonville, TX, El
Paso, TX, and Ciudad Juarez, México, loaded up into
vans and drove 15 hours south to the town of
Baborigame. We spent our spring break week taking part
in Vacation Bible School and outreach services for the
community. We are so grateful for the many who
supported this trip in a variety of ways to make it a
success: from bicycles and clothing donations to the
monetary donations that helped us make sure our
vehicles were ready for the trip through the mountains.
On our final day of ministry, 700 kids gathered for “El
Gran Dia” (The Big Day). During the celebration, the kids
sang, played, broke pinatas, and heard about the love of
Jesus. Also, over 200 adults received a bag of groceries
to take home.
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PICTURED CLOCKWISE FROM TOP
LEFT: KIDS GATHERED FOR VBS,
SHARING A SKIT, GROCERIES ON
THE BIG DAY, PINATA ON THE BIG
DAY, HAIRCUTS FOR ALL!

Follow us!
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ADULAM NEWS

Juan, Luis, Jorge, and

friends spent several
weeks last month
completing building up-
grades at the children’s
home. We are excited to
announce  that the
emergency staircase to
the second flooris now

complete (pictured here), and we have also added an
additional emergency exit required by the city.

In April, we welcomed 5 new kids to Adulam from the
DIF in Chihuahua City (Mexico’s equivalent of CPS).
This partnership is a new adventure for us, but we are
glad to be able to help this group of children who
needed to find a place to stay on a quick timeline. We
appreciate your prayers as we continue to find the
best ways to partner with DIF moving forward.

MEET YAMEL

Yamel is 16 years old

and has been living at
Adulam Children’s Home
for 6 years. He is in his
first year of high school
in Juarez, which is
equivalent to 10th grade l—— ¥ &

inthe U.S. Yamel hopes " R

to go on to college to study engineering after he
graduates from high school. Recently, Yamel has
taken up football in his free time, joining a local
team that practices close to the children’s home.
He surprised us all when he not only made the
select team for his league, but he was chosen to
play at the national championships in Cancun in
July! Yamel is preparing with the team for this
event, and he is very excited about this incredible
opportunity.

Pray for Adulam

e We are praying for God to

provide an additional two staff
for the children’s home during
our after school shift. You can
help us pray for God to provide
the people who are just right
for the ministry as well as the
funds to cover this need.

We are excited about our new
partnership with the DIF. Help
us pray for wisdom as we
continue to move forward with
this partnership as well as in
learning new ways to care for a
group of children with a
different set of needs.

Pray for continued safety and
stability in our border region.
We live, work, and do ministry
on both the U.S. and Mexico
sides of the border and depend
on being able to cross the
border with ease.

Dios les bendiga
(God bless you),
The Salazars



